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Dear Providers:                                            June 25, 2015 
 
 

 

 

GENERIC ARIPIPRAZOLE - RETRACTION 
 

The generic form of Abilify, aripiprazole, will not be a preferred agent on July 1, 2015 as noted 
in the previous newsletter sent on June 24, 2015.  Brand name Abilify will continue to be the 
preferred agent for Wyoming Medicaid until further notice.  Please call the GHS pharmacy 
help desk at 877-209-1264 with any questions. 
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